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7 February 2018


Dear Parents

TRIP TO DIPPY EXHIBITION AT DORSET COUNTY MUSEUM 

Thursday 22nd February we will be taking Year R, 1 & 2 on a trip to Dorset County Museum. The trip will be during normal school hours and we will return in time for buses. The children will need to wear school uniform and bring a waterproof coat. 
Dorset County Museum is hosting ‘Dippy the dinosaur’ this is a unique opportunity for the children to see a life size skeleton of a dinosaur. In addition to seeing Dippy first-hand the children will take part in various activities to learn more about Dippy, fossils and the Jurassic Coast.

This visit has been kindly subsidised by a £400 donation from The Thomas Hardye Science Community Fund and £547.50 from FoPS. We are extremely grateful to both organisations for their contributions. As a result parents WILL NOT need to make a financial contribution. However parents will need to give their consent on schoolcomms by Tuesday 20th February at the latest.

We have been in contact with Chartwells (the school meal provider) and as all Year R, 1 & 2 children are entitled to a free lunch they will provide a packed lunch for the trip. Parents need to order as usual but instead of a hot meal a packed lunch will be provided on the day of the trip. If your child normally brings a packed lunch but would like the opportunity to have a packed lunch provided and are not yet registered with Chartwells, please see Mrs Cheatle in the office who will kindly arrange this for you. Alternatively the children will need to bring their own lunch.

Kind regards

Year R, Year 1, Year 2 staff
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